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MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR  : Ma. Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO III 

The Regional Executive Director 

   DENR MIMAROPA Region 

 

FROM : The Regional Executive Director 

 

SUBJECT      : PRESENTATION OF ENFORCEMENT-RELATED ISSUES AND 

CONCERNS ON THE 4TH QUARTER LUZON CLUSTER 

MEETING 

 

DATE  : November 25, 2021 

 

In view of the instruction from the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations - Luzon 

relative to the 4th Quarter Luzon Cluster Meeting on December 1-2, 2021, may we kindly 

request for your respective latest issues and concerns regarding Enforcement Matters which our 

Region is assigned to present. We would greatly appreciate receiving your inputs through email 

address pmd4a@yahoo.com and r4a@denr.gov.ph and through this link https://bit.ly/3oXefaf 

not later than November 29, 2021. 

 

Your prompt action is highly appreciated.  

 

 

 

      NILO B. TAMORIA, CESO III 
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